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ANNOUNCEMENT 
Christ the Redeemer Catholic Schools is pleased to announce Mr. Peter 
Schreiber as Vice-Principal of Holy Spirit Academy 
 

 
Christ The Redeemer (CTR) Catholic Schools is pleased to announce Mr. Peter 
Schreiber as the new Vice-Principal for Holy Spirit Academy.  
 
Mr. Schreiber started his education journey with Christ The Redeemer Catholic 
Schools as a student at Assumption School, Good Shepherd School and Holy 
Trinity Academy. He has a Bachelor of Arts degree in English and a Bachelor of 
Education degree both from St. Mary’s University in Calgary. Currently, he is in his 
final year of study for a Master of Religious Education degree and a Graduate 
Certificate in Catholic School Administration from Newman Theological College. 
For the past five years, Mr. Schreiber has taught Grade 6 at Holy Spirit Academy. 
During his time at the school, he has coached many sports teams and clubs, and 
has been a member of numerous committees. He has also served as the health 
and safety representative, faith leader and Grade 6 team leader. 

  
“I am inspired by the excellent teaching I see from my co-workers at Holy Spirit Academy. The mentoring I 
received from the administration team has been vital in my growth as an educator and leader. I am excited 
to continue to serve Holy Spirit Academy and deliver authentic Catholic education to all of the students,” 
said Mr. Schreiber.   
 
Principal of Holy Spirit Academy Pat MacDonald added that, “Peter Schreiber is a dedicated team leader at 
Holy Spirit Academy. He brings a wealth of knowledge of faith, mastery teaching, along with a dedication to 
student excellence. Peter is a respected and hard-working staff member who works collaboratively with his 
colleagues to help students develop to their fullest potential. I am excited to have Mr. Schreiber as part of the 
administrative team at Holy Spirit Academy.” 
 
Chief Deputy Superintendent Gary Chiste added, “We are very excited that Peter will be joining the 
administrative team at Holy Spirit Academy.  Peter is a talented young teacher who will bring a great deal of 
energy and passion to the role of Catholic vice-principal.  His commitment to the school and our faith has 
been displayed through his teaching and involvement over the past five years at Holy Spirit.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter Schreiber 
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